
Sent: 11/07/2024 10:48:37 AM
Subject: DA2024/0815 Proposed Development 3 Tobruk Ave Allambie Hts submission
Attachments: DA2024-0815 Submission.pdf;

Please find attached submission.
 
A & P Howard
4 Tobruk Ave Allambie Hts



A & P Howard 

4 Tobruk Ave Allambie Hts 2100 

11/7/24 

 

Re DA2024/0815 – 3 Tobruk Ave Allambie Heights 

 

We have reviewed the plans for alterations at 3 Tobruk Ave Allambie Heights – construction of carport and 

alterations to entrance. 

Our bedroom is opposite the proposed carport and alterations.  

Existing wall lighting is very bright and external fence lighting brightness impacts our home and sleep 

amenity. 

We have already mentioned this to M Putica and lighting timing has been adjusted to address some of our 

concerns. 

We request that consideration is given to external lighting so that it does not cause additional light pollution 

to our property.  

Kind regards, 

A & P Howard 

 

 

 

 


